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Sha Tin District Council 
 

Report on the meeting of the 
Traffic and Transport Committee held on 3 September 2012 

 

(1) The Committee discussed the following: 
 

(i) replies of the Highways Department and the Sha Tin Lands Office to the 
question on “Provision of Lift at Footbridge NF40”; 

 
(ii) replies of the Highways Department and the Hong Kong Police Force to the 

question on “Footbridge Cover”; and 
 

(iii) reply of the MTR Corporation Ltd to the question on “Priority Seats in MTR 
Trains”. 

 
(2) The Committee endorsed the following: 
 

(i) Committee meeting schedule for 2013; 
 
(ii) revised member list of the Committee’s Working Group on Development of 

Cycle Network; and 
 
(iii) revision of the funding application for “Sha Tin District Road Safety Activities 

2012-13” submitted by the Committee’s Working Group on Road Safety, with 
the amount being increased from $68,000 to $80,000. 

 

(3) The Committee noted the following: 

 
(i) progress report submitted by the Transport Department; 
 
(ii) minutes of meeting of the Committee’s Working Group on Road Safety; 
 
(iii) report on the progress of works of the Highways Department; 
 

(iv) population of public housing estates and Private Sector Participation Scheme 



  

courts in Sha Tin District; and 
 
(v) prosecution figures on traffic offences in Sha Tin town centre. 
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